
19. REPLACEMENT FURNITURE - COUNCIL CHAMBER 
 
 The Community Relations Manager submitted a report which outlined the likely costs of refurbishment 

or replacement of the furniture in the Council Chamber. 
 
 During discussion on this report the Committee suggested that, in light of the costs indicated in the 

report, additional quotations be obtained both for the refurbishment of the existing chairs and for the 
complete replacement of the tables and chairs.   

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the views of the Committee be noted. 
 
 2. That a further report be brought to the Committee in February 2002. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


